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Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 2024/585 supplementing Regulation (EU) No 251/2014

of the European Parliament and of the Council as regards specific rules for the indication and

designation of ingredients for aromatised wine products

What is changing and why?

The European Commission has amended rules on the labelling of ingredients in aromatised wine

to help consumers understand which ingredients are used in the production of wine and which

are present in the final product. The new Regulation also clarifies the labelling of certain

ingredients: concentrated grape must, allergens, and “packaging gas” additives (used in bottling,

but not in the final product).

Timeline

The new labelling requirements apply from 8 December 2023.

Products labelled between 8 December 2023 and 18 February 2024 can be marketed until

stocks are exhausted.

For more information see the full record on the AGRINFO website – where you can also view the

latest AGRINFO Update newsletters and search the database.
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